Health and Safety Committee Meeting October 7th, 2009

Attendees:

Matt Lebens, chair Nicole Allen Darwin L. Eddy Robyn Herring Neal Nelson Sara Huntington, guest

Topics Discussed:

Accident Reports

Very few (7 in all) given that the report covered August and September

Pandemic Response

- Properly track flu cases
 - Students and staff can register their illness at www.evergreen.edu/flu
 - Matt will check with Susan to see if registering in anonymous (Followed up to find that the registration process, while not anonymous, is confidential.)
- 30% absenteeism (Staff) = campus shut-down

Parkway Safety

- Crosswalk in question: the one you encounter when turning right onto Evergreen Parkway, exiting the campus
- Cars do not look right to see if bicyclists/pedestrians are trying to cross
- Police Services hold an awareness campaign?
- Signage?
 - o To remind drivers about bicyclists/pedestrians
 - o Possible stop sign if legal in roundabout
 - o Who would fund?
- Make reports of near-collisions for better understanding of how frequent they are